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Dear Idaho Public Utilities Commission Commission Secretary,

Thank you for the opportunity to provide comments. 

The energy sector needs to invest in reducing the negative impacts of climate change in Idaho.

I urge the Idaho Public Utilities Commission to support Idaho Power’s wildfire mitigation
plan and help prepare Idaho for the future impacts of climate change.

Regards, 
Derek Gendvil 
9030 W Sahara Ave
Las Vegas, NV 89117 
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